
August, 20228   Times-Gazette/Marshall County Tribune

GOOD LUCK
TO OUR BOYS
OF FALL

As we kick off another
exciting football season,
we’d like to wish our
high school football
teams good luck and
much success. You’re
the best on the field, and
we’ll be cheering for you!
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Check our for immediate
game updates and scores!


